
                 
 
 
 
Hello fellow CCSSEF members!! 
 
My name is Cory Pace and I am up for re-election to the Board of Directors this 
year. I am currently serving on the board and I handle the scheduling of events for 
the foundation. 
 
I believe that the board should work collaboratively to make the foundation 
welcoming for any discipline whether it be high power rifle, pistol, shotgun, 
archery or just an afternoon of “plinking”. 
 
I know many of you, but I know that I haven’t had the pleasure of meeting many 
others.  
 
As you are at the range you’ll typically find me at either the 200 yard or 600 yard 
ranges dawning what appears to be a straight jacket.  
 
I hope you will allow me the privilege to represent you on the Board of Directors 
again. 
 
Thank you, 
Cory 


